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July 9, 2020 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family:  

Since I forwarded a copy of our District’s Reopening Plan on Wednesday evening, I received many emails and 
phone calls regarding the plan.  In recognition that you have many questions regarding our Reopening Plan, I 
will facilitate two (2) Virtual School Reopening Parent Forums on Tuesday, July 14th and on Thursday,                      
July 16th at 7:00 p.m.  These forums will be live-streamed.  The Public Web link to view the July 14th and the 
July 16th forums is: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCHdzLod1F1WVD03teMxeGrA/live 
 
You are encouraged to submit your questions using the form found at this link:  
https://forms.gle/WrPrrskrPXjYzxfB6 
 
Even if you previously sent an email, kindly resubmit your question via this form so that I can be certain that 
all questions are answered.  District administrators and I will answer questions submitted via this form during 
the forums.  The questions and the answers will then be posted on the District website following the forums. 
 
Thanks for your continued support and partnership, 
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
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